
Drug Formulary Change 
Effective: October 1,2023  

 (Medicaid) 

As we notified you in December 2017, the Health Care Authority (HCA) is creating a Preferred 
Drug List for Apple Health (Medicaid) i n  partnership with managed care plans that serve Apple 
Health clients. As a continuation of those efforts, effective October 1, 2023, Molina Healthcare will  
no longer cover brand atropine sulfate ophthalmic solution 1% (Isopto atropine 1%), brand Humalog 
vials and brand Latuda without prior authorization. The following drugs below will be preferred 
without PA: 

• Generic Atropine 1% 
• Insulin lispro (unbranded Humalog) vials and Humalog Kwik-pen  
• Generic Latuda (lurasidone HCl)  

In addition, brand Daliresp, Praluent and Tracleer 62.5mg and 125mg will no longer be preferred 
starting 10/01/2023. 

Please see our 2023 Preferred Drug List  (PDL) on October 1, 2023 at 
https://client.formularynavigator.com/Search.aspx?siteCode=8082361148 to see all the drugs that 
are preferred on the PDL.  

Thank you for your continued service to Molina members. 
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